
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

St. Patrick’s School is committed to positive and beneficial parent-

school communications. To ensure this important line of 

communication remains a few simple measures are needed: 

1) If your phone number changes please let us know ASAP by calling 

658-5362. 

2) Please provide us with your e-mail address so you can keep all 

information from the school. Many parents wrote their e-mail 

addresses on the student information form but some addresses 

have errors. If you want e-mails but are not receiving any, please 

call the school at 658-5362. 

3) Read our monthly newsletter 

4) Visit our Website at 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/stpats/Pages/Wel

come.aspx 

● we will be adding more information to the website and 

including important events and news. 

If you have any questions or concerns in regard to school policy, 

procedure or any general comments, please feel free to call me at 658-

5362. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Wilson, Principal 
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